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Verner Elementary Student Council Students Host and Serve Community Dinner! 

As a sign of gratitude to their community, students who are members of the Verner Elementary Student Council 

served a warm and delicious Community Dinner to their neighbors who live in Verona. Their teacher, Karla Bernard, 

shared that the dinner was such a huge success and that the event was sold out by 5:30 pm! We are proud that 

Verner Elementary students want to give back to their community through service! A very special “Thumbs Up” 

goes out to all involved. Verner students’ efforts are making a difference! 

 

 
 

For additional information please contact: 
Dr. Margaret DiNinno, Superintendent 

412.828.1800 
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